
April 1, 2010

Dear Customer,

You are invited to attend a technical conference that will be held on April 22 at 
10:00 a.m. in room 474 of the Heber M. Wells Building located at 160 East 300 
South, Salt Lake City, Utah.  The purpose of this technical conference is to allow 
officers of Hidden Creek Water Company to present the reasons for a proposed 
rate increase.  The rate increase could raise the rates you pay for water usage.   
 
Hidden Creek officers will first present the reasons for their requested increase.  
Personnel for the Utah Division of Public Utilities will also be in attendance.  The 
Division will then present its recommendation.  Previously, the Division had 
recommended that Hidden Creek be allowed to increase its rates in order to 
maintain a viable water system.  Afterward, there will be some time for questions 
and answers.

It is important to note that the company complied with the Division of Public 
Utilities notice requirements regarding the prior public hearing on this rate case 
held this past January 20, 2010 the purpose of which was to allow for customer 
comment on the proposed rate increase.  The company included notice of that 
January 20, 2010 hearing on each customer’s January 1, 2010 billing invoice 
which invoice was mailed out to each customer on January 2, 2010.  It is also 
important to note that after a six month complete and thorough audit and analysis 
of the company by the Division of Public Utilities, the Division recommended 
and the Commission approved a new rate structure.  The Commission approved 
the company to initiate the new rate structure which is why each customer’s 
March 1, 2010 invoice reflected the new rate and fee charges.

Sincerely yours,

Tracy Tanner

H I D D E N  C R E E K  WAT E R 
C O M P A N Y

274 Hobble Creek Canyon, Springville , Utah  84663      T 801-491-8477     F 801-491-8645     W TracyTanMac@aol.com
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